
 
 

 

Total Eclipse of the Sun 

Monday afternoon 

21 August 2017 

Nashville, TN 

 

On 21 August 2017, the United States will experience an event 

that last occurred in 1918 – a coast to coast total solar eclipse.  

From Oregon to South Carolina, the moon will pass between the 

sun and the earth and turn day into night.  This is a once in a 

lifetime event. 

The path of totality runs just 10 miles north of Nashville, TN.  At 

approximately 1:30 PM, people in the path will experience over 

2 minutes of total darkness. 

The Huntsville Chapter, Military Officers Association of America 

is sponsoring a bus trip to view the eclipse.  This will be a day 

trip leaving from / returning to Redstone Arsenal and including a 

stop for lunch. 

A 56 seat luxury bus has been reserved.  The cost per person 

will be approximately $25 (not including lunch) if we have a full 

bus.  Currently there are less than 20 seats remaining. 

If you are interested in joining us for this amazing event, please 

contact Bruce Robinson, brobinso@mitre.org, 256-450-3191, 

prior to 15 July 2017 to reserve your seat. 

mailto:brobinso@mitre.org

